
 
 

 

 
 
Snow Days – Academic year 2022-2023                   
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
At this time of year, schools begin to make plans for poor weather conditions and the potential of snow. 
Our number one priority is to keep school open but we have to also ensure the safety of all members of our 
school community. This can sometimes lead to unavoidable school closures whilst the school site is made 
safe. 
 
In the event of school being closed due to snow, we have created folders which have been added to class 
Microsoft Teams channels for years 1-6 called ‘SNOW DAY’. In here you will find a number of learning 
activities which can be completed by your child in the event of a snow closure.  
For our Reception and Nursery children, work will be uploaded to access through Tapestry. They can also 
read, play and enjoy the snow! 
 
To access the learning, your child will need their individual Microsoft Teams log in. These have been given 
out today, along with this letter.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
  

 
 
Miss Y. Malik 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


